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The ASEAN Intergovernmental Commission on Human Rights (AICHR) convened its Third Meeting from 20-24 September 2010 in Kuala Lumpur, Malaysia.
The Meeting discussed the implementation of the Priority Programmes/Activities for 2010-2011 as a follow-up to its adoption at the recent 43rd ASEAN Ministerial Meeting (Ha Noi, July 2010). The Representatives also discussed the process of drawing up the Indicative Budget for the remaining period 2012-2015 to finalize the Five-year Work Plan.
The Meeting also discussed, the preparation for the drafting of the ASEAN Human Rights Declaration (AHRD). The next Meeting of AICHR is expected to take place in November in Thailand.
On the sidelines of the Third Meeting, AICHR also met with the Working Group for an ASEAN Human Rights Mechanism, which is an entity associated with ASEAN. The two sides exchanged views on the directions for their future cooperation.

